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Executive Director Dean Kilpatrick discussed a bill that has been introduced to the General 

Assembly, H.3515, the “Entrepreneur Freedom Act”.  This Bill is proposing for licensed 

professionals to get rid of the licensing laws for professionals such as hair braiders, 

embalmers, social worker, psychologists and mental health counselors just to name a few 

that would allow anyone to operate in a licensed position without a license.  Dean just 

wanted to call attention to H.3515


